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Next Week at a Glance 

April 1 - 5 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Apr 1st  Easter Monday 

Tuesday, Apr 2nd  1st Day Back after Spring Break 

Wednesday, Apr 3rd   

Thursday, Apr 4th   

Friday, Apr 5th  Feeding Futures 8:45am 

Sunday, Apr 7th  Movie Fundraiser – buy tickets here 

 

New Information 
 

Reading Link School Challenge 
We had our exciting Reading Link School Challenge this past Tuesday.  Cedar Drive is very proud 
of all the teams who competed and all their hard work preparing for this challenge.  Some read 
the books 3 or 4 times!  Our winning team, The Great Canadian Cheeto Readers, will represent 
Cedar Drive in the District Challenge after Spring Break.  Best of luck to this team! 
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Term 2 Learning Update 

Log in to your account here to view, save, and print your child’s report card.    
Your user name should be your email address on file at the school with 43- in 
front of it (e.g. rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca will be 43-rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca). If you 
have forgotten your password, please click “I forgot my password” to reset 

it.  If you have any questions or are unable to login into your account, please email 
cedardrive@sd43.bc.ca 

 
 

 

After School Programs April - June 
 

To register - Go to www.DWUL.io 
Search “Cedar Drive”  

 

Cedar Drive Elementary (Tuesdays) - R1ZE Basketball K-5 
• Basketball provided by R1ZE – open to all students K-5 

• Tuesdays starting April 9th  

• 3:00pm – 4:30pm in the gym  

  

Crafting Club for K-2 on Mondays  
• Crafting using different materials by Rise Arts Company – open to K to Gr. 2 students  

• Mondays starting April 15th  

• 2:48pm – 4:15pm in the StrongStart room  

  

Clay & Craft Club for Gr 3-5 on Fridays  
• Clay and Crafting by Rise Arts Company – open to Gr. 3-5 students  
• Fridays starting April 12th  
• 2:48pm – 4:15pm in the school library  

 
Coming soon (Registration opens April 2nd) – Register HERE 
 

Drama and Acting for Gr 1-5 on Thursdays 
• Spotlight Theatre presents “Toy Story” by Theatrix Youtheatre Society 

• Thursdays starting April 25th 

• 2:48 – 4:00pm in the school gym 

 
 
 

Pancake Breakfast Volunteers 
Cedar Drive and the Port Coquitlam Firefighters  

will be hosting a school-wide Pancake Breakfast 

on April 16th beginning at 8:30 a.m. More information to come.  

We will need parent volunteers to make this a success.  Please 

contact Mrs. Thurbide at jthurbide@sd43.bc.ca to let us 

know you can volunteer. Thank you! 
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Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

Hot Lunch– order by April 3rd here 
This lunch is optional and if you choose not to participate, please 

ensure you send lunch with your child(ren).   If you would like your 

child to participate in this hot lunch but the cost of the food poses a 

financial hardship for your family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca 

 

 

Movie Fundraiser – buy tickets here 
Join us for a morning at the movies on Sunday, April 7 at 10:30am! We 

will be watching a kids movie at Hollywood 3 Cinemas in Pitt Meadows. 

$15/person includes movie ticket, drink and popcorn! 

 

 

Giant Book Fair – April 18th  
Cedar Drive will be hosting a GIANT Book Fair on Thursday, April 18 from 

2:30-7:30 in the gym. Reading levels will include pre-k to grade 8! We will 

be looking for volunteers for that day, so please mark it in your calendars. 

Thank you!! 

 

 

Shoe Donation Collection 
While spring cleaning and decluttering, set aside your giveaway 

shoes and donate to us!  We will be collecting gently used shoes 

(no rips or holes please) ALL SIZES Of shoes ALL KINDS of 

shoes, soccer cleats, dance shoes, winter boots, rainboot, 

dress shoes etc. (our PAC Earth Day project, reuse!).  

 

After Spring Break, we will have a bin out front for collection. Sale to come! 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful Spring Break! 

 

Dayna MacDonald 
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